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March 30, 2020 
OLMC Update: Day #12 School Closure 
 
Dear Our Lady of Mount Carmel School families, 
 
Attached please find our Phase #3 OLMC Distance Learning Guide (please use attached 
file with 3-30-2020 date).  I trust that you will be delighted to see many enrichments 
added to the schedules ranging from our littlest students in PreSchool to our school 
leaders in 8th grade. 
 
Phase 1: March 12-19 
Let’s do this! 
24-hour notice that OLMC is becoming a distance learning school! 
 
Phase 2: March 23-27 
Let’s simplify this! 
Coordinating tech tools to make the student & parent experience more efficient so that 
faculty could make learning more effective, especially focusing on the core subjects of 
reading and math 
 
Phase 3: March 30-April 3 
Let’s enrich this! 
Now that the system is in place – needless to say, we will always be able to find 
improvements – we can enrich our core curriculum with Monday assembly, specials 
classes, and added distance learning fun like Mindfulness, Friday Dance Freeze, and 
more! 
 
Please note: Monday morning assembly scheduled for tomorrow at 8am! 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/873601450">https://us04web.zoom.us/j/873601450">htt
ps://us04web.zoom.us/j/873601450 
Meeting ID: 873 601 450 
 
OLMC faculty going the extra mile… because they care… 
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Helping to our First Responders 
Please contribute if you can!  We have all heard about the critical shortage of PPE: 
personal protective equipment that our hospitals are facing, and the crisis of this 
shortage will only grow more severe in the coming days.  Please see the attached letter 
from Kate, Dave, Billy, Ellie, and Burt announcing the drive for N95 masks.  We will 
have a collection bin on the Arcade.  This is a perfect example of how the OLMC 
Community pulls together and is stronger because of our faith in the power of Jesus’s 
unconditional love! 
 
Attendance 
Please submit daily attendance by 10am daily with the link below, which is the same for 
the entire school.  If it’s easier for you, please call Mrs. McLinden at 650-366-1051 to 
record your child’s attendance. 
Daily attendance link:  https://forms.gle/t7Jyqde8bgei7wz29 
It is also posted:  http://school.mountcarmel.org/school-closure 
 
See you soon on ZOOM! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deborah Farrington, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel School 
 


